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School Supplies/Fees 2021 - 22 

In collaboration with staff and our Parent School Support Committee, SGES has decided to offer 

to purchase student school supplies in bulk for a fee of $40.00 per student.   

The benefits of this include: 

➢ Schools are able to take advantage of tax savings. 

➢ Schools are able to group order supplies. 

➢ There will be increased consistency and improved quality between classes. 

➢ We will reduce our school’s carbon footprint as there will be less waste. 

➢ As time goes on, non- consumable items like scissors won’t need to be replaced as sets. 

➢ This will be cheaper for families… we realize that in years past school supplies lists 

cost parents up to $75/child. 

Parents will need to purchase a backpack, lunch box and a pair of inside shoes for their 

child(ren). 

The SGES school fee will be $15.00 per student and this includes the agenda or home 

communication book. The total for student fees and school supplies is $55.00.   You can 

pay on- line and get a receipt through the SchoolCashOnline once you are registered.  Please 

go to the school website at: http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/2110/Pages/default.aspx to access this 

payment program.  

If you are unable to pay on- line, we can take cash or cheque payments.  You may pay with 

either method at your earliest convenience.  You can pay throughout the summer through the 

on- line system but we would appreciate payment before June 25 to order supplies by 

September.   

If you choose to purchase your own supplies, you are welcome to do so. There will still be a 

$15:00 fee for Agendas/communications books.   A supply list is available on the school website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2110/Pages/default.aspx under the School Supplies tab.   

We would ask that you not label supplies as these will be added to the shared classroom 

materials in order to simplify distribution of materials.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Paddy Huizinga, Principal 
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